
Navy  Awards  Austal  USA  $43
Million  Contract  for  LCS
Post-Delivery Services
MOBILE, Ala. — Austal USA has been awarded a modification to
previously awarded contract with a total potential value of
$43,362,000  by  Naval  Sea  Systems  Command  to  exercise  the
options for littoral combat ship (LCS) class design services,
material  to  support  LCS  class  design  services  and  the
integrated data product model environment (IDPME), the company
said in a June 23 release.  

“The continued award of LCS post-delivery services contracts
reflects the Navy’s ongoing confidence in Austal to perform
quality work throughout the life cycle of the ship,” Austal
USA President Craig Perciavalle said. “Austal’s post-delivery
service  and  supply  team’s  performance  will  help  continue
Austal’s  outstanding  support  to  the  fleet  well  into  the
future.” 

Austal will provide LCS class design services to all LCS ships
and  services  may  include  program  management,  fitting  out
services, change processing, software maintenance, engineering
and lifecycle efforts. Austal will also maintain an IDPME that
shall enable Navy access to enterprise LCS data management. 
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